
Attention Mr David Auster
Dear David,
Thank you for your letter regarding the proposed development at 25 Spring Cove Av Manly. I wish to make the 
following submission;
Most of the modifications do not affect me and are therefore not part of this submission. However your drawing 
L1 dated 5/19 which I have now seen for the first time show the planting of 3 trees (Melaleuca Armillaris) at the 
north eastern corner of the site. The Plant List shows that these trees grow to a height of 5 meters and they are 
directly in front of the main windows of my house thereby reducing even further what little view I have left of 
Spring Cove. Therefore I request that that these trees be replaced with plants that grow to a lower height say 
about 1 meter maximum.
Thank you for your assistance.
Kind Regards,

Paul Kearney
Managing Director
Autopak-Vetlab Group
Ph: 9673 2566
Direct: 0418 64 1964
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